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Within this leaflet you will be 

able to find out about the 

learning  

adventure that your child will 

be going on this half term. 

 

At London Colney, we strive to 

deliver a  

personalised, creative and  

enriched curriculum for your 

child, whereby they can  

develop and master a wide 

range of skills.  

 

We endeavour to provide  

opportunities for your child to 

learn in a way that is  

engaging, purposeful and fun!  

 

We hope your child  

experiences this on their  

learning journey this half term 

and if you have any questions, 

don’t hesitate to ask.  

Values / SMSC 

 
We will be using Jigsaw to  

support with our personal, social, 

health and emotion  

Development. This half term we are 

focusing on  how relationships and 

bonds are formed between peo-

ple. 

 

This half term we are going to be 

continuing to explore how having a 

growth mindset helps us learn! 

 

We will continue to think about our 

values during assemblies. 

Key Events this Half Term 

 

•  

The Seaside 



English 

 
For our English lessons, we will be 

using the text ‘The Storm Whale’.  

We will be using the text to explore 

character and setting description 

and instruction writing. Within our 

work, we will be consolidating our 

use of capital letters, finger spaces 

and full stops as well as attempting 

to use the conjunction ‘and’.  

Maths 

 
We will start our new term in maths 

by strategies to support addition 

and subtraction within and to 10. 

 

We will then move onto learning 

about 2D and 3D shapes.  

 

With all our work, we will constantly 

be looking to reason and problem 

solve.  

Learning Adventure 

 

This half term,  we will be learn-

ing about the seaside.  We will 

be exploring why people enjoy 

the seaside, what lives at the 

seaside, how do people affect 

the beach and how it has 

changed since the 1970s. 

Science 

 
In our science work we will be 

learning about Seasonal Changes. 

We will recap the four seasons, and 

then explore how the seasons af-

fects animals as well as humans in 

terms of what we eat and the 

things that we do. We will investi-

gate how many much rainfalls in a 

week.  

Computing 
 

Purple Mash –  This half term we will 

be focusing on Grouping and Sort-

ing and Pictograms. 

Religious Education 

 
We will be learning more about 

Christianity this half term and ex-

ploring the Christmas story. 

Physical Education  

 
We will continue to have two 

weekly PE lessons this half term on 

Tuesday afternoon and Wednes-

day morning.  


